
Cape Coral Bass Club 

 

August Newsletter 
JULY CLUB TOURNAMENT (HORSESHOE CHAIN) 

1st Place – Jim Lewis #6.05 

2nd Place – Jeron Newson #5.60 

3rd Place – John Hodgin #5.57 

Big Bass 

Don Watson - #1.71 

Second Place Big Bass 

Sly Smalls - #1.54 



 

MINI BUCKS #1 

All 20 positions for the next round of Mini-Bucks (Mini-Bucks 

#3) have been filled.  Please refer to the website results page 

for seeding.  There will be no Mini-Bucks #2 as the 20 angler 

field has been filled. 

Big Bass 

Jim Lewis - #2.89 

PRESIDENT’S NOTES 

As we head into another month of hot weather, if for nothing 

else, there is only one club event which is the Lake Kennedy 

tournament Sunday, August 11th. Having that said remember to 

hydrate prior to getting out into the water with pros suggesting 

3-4 bottles of water before your boat hits the water.  

For the first time in at least five years, we filled the mini-bucks 

field the first outing. For those who might have considered 

waiting to a possible 2nd tournament, it’s hard to comprehend 

how little fish it took to get there and no spots remain. Come 

October, twenty of us will fish off for 10 positions.  

We were expecting a gentleman I met from Hostile 

Baits/member of the old Fort Myers Bass Club to come by and 

speak briefly with you on his line of Senko style baits. He 

probably won’t make it this meeting but expects to in 



September. So if you’re tired of spending $7 to $9 a bag, he 

may make you feel better about spending $4 a bag on a style 

you wish.  

Other than that, looking forward to the next tournament and 

hope to see you all at the August meeting.  

Fish On!! 

 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

Now that we are in summer please remember to hydrate while 

on the water 

Club T-Shirts are available.  If anyone is interested in purchasing 

a club shirt please see Lori Snow.  Both short and long sleeve 

shirts in various sizes and colors with the club logo printed on 

them are available  

Any anglers competing in club events please be aware of club 

tournament rules and observe these rules during tournament 

fishing.  Any anglers that do not abide by these rules are subject 

to penalty and / or disqualification 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on August 6th, at 8:00 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 



Our next club tournament will be held on Sunday, August 11th 

at Lake Kennedy Chain.  

Here’s wishing everyone has a great month and we hope to 

see you at the next club meeting 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


